
MOVIE NIGHT
We are happy to announce the broadcast of a new movie, produced and directed 

by a FLINTA* IPSP student. ALL students are welcome to join:

Wednesday, Nov 13 2024, 6:45 pm (Theoretical Lecture Hall)

The Movie Night is organized by the Mentoring Program with the aim to increase 

the visibility of Physics FLINTA* Students.

Information/questions: Elena Pettirossi: cx80ubax@studserv.uni-leipzig.de 

Prof. Dr. Mareike Zink: zink@physik.uni-leipzig.de 


